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Nunatsiavut Housing Commission 

Open House for Hopedale this evening 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government is working to establish the Nunatsiavut Housing 
Commission, which will be uniquely responsive to the housing needs and 
challenges of Inuit living with the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 
 
An Open House will take place at the Nanuk Centre Hopedale this evening, 
August 30, at 6 p.m. August 30, to provide Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit 
Land Claims Agreement an opportunity to meet with the Director of Housing, 
Brenna Jarrar, and to discuss the work that is currently under way. 
 
A previous notice indicated the Open House was postponed because of 
inclement weather. The weather has since cleaned to allow flights to the 
community, and the Open House will go ahead as planned. 
 


